
 

Starting on Wednesday April 30, 2014, the Township of  
Guelph/Eramosa will be conducting its annual hydrant 
flushing in Rockwood and the Hamilton Drive area.  
Hydrant flushing should be completed by the end of May 
2014.  
 
Roadside signs will be placed in the area where the 
flushing crews are working.  
 
Hydrant flushing activities may create temporary  
instances of discoloured water from sediment.  
Drinking small quantities of discoloured water is not 
likely to cause health risk but it is recommended that 
residents wait until the water runs clear before  
consuming water.  
 
If you see discoloured water coming out of your faucet, 
please wait 2 hours to allow for the sediment to settle. 
Then, run your cold water tap (not hot) for a short period 
of time until the water runs clear. You may need to  
remove and clean the tap screen.  
 
Prior to hydrant flushing, we  
recommend that you fill a clean  
container with tap water for  
drinking and cooking.  
 
Questions? Call (519) 856-9596  
ext. 122 or visit our website  
at www.get.on.ca  
 
Thank you for your cooperation 
and patience.   

NOTICE  

HYDRANT FLUSHING 

http://www.get.on.ca/living-here/hydrant-flushing.aspx

